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  ZRT Combo Hormone Profile Kit

 

  

Price: $275.00 

Short Description
Comprehensive test for thyroid, adrenal and reproductive
hormones. 12 tests - same as Advanced Plus but without the
Vitamin D test.

Description
The COMBO Hormone Profile Kit tests the thyroid, adrenal and
reproductive glands. Ideal for men and women (originally
formulated to address the needs of women).

When your hormones are out of balance overall health
suffers. Understanding how your hormones are functioning is
often the critical first step in starting the process of
healing. The Canary Club COMBO Hormone Profile Kit provides
a comprehensive analysis of your hormone profile. The COMBO
Hormone Profile Kit combines both saliva and blood spot test
collection materials in an all-in-one kit, allowing for a
single, comprehensive report. Putting saliva and blood spot
test materials together in one combination kit makes it
convenient to collect hormones from the three major
glandular systems - reproductive, thyroid, and adrenal - on
the same day at the optimal times.

Canary Club COMBO Hormone Profile Kit

Summary: For those concerned about fatigue, depression,
weight issues or feeling fat, fuzzy or frazzled. Assesses
reproductive, adrenal, and thyroid hormones.

What is included in the Canary Club COMBO Kit?



A complete panel assessing adrenal and reproductive hormone
levels, plus a complete thyroid panel. It is an all-in-one,
easy-to-use at-home  hormone test kit.

Reproductive: Estradiol (E2), Progesterone, Testosterone.
Tested in saliva.

Adrenal: Diurnal 4x Cortisol, DHEA-S. Tested in saliva.

Thyroid: TSH, fT3, fT4, TPO. Tested in blood spot.

Also available:

For the same tests plus Vitamin D, see our Canary Club
AdvancedPlus test.

For the same tests plus PSA for men, see our HIS
AdvancedPlus test.

Test Includes
Lab
ZRT Yes
Thyroid
fT3 Yes
fT4 Yes
TPO Yes
TSH Yes
Adrenal
DHEA-S Yes
Diurnal 4X
Cortisol

Yes

Reproductive
Estradiol (E2) Yes
Progesterone Yes
Testosterone Yes
Sample Type
Blood Spot Yes
Saliva Yes

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

index.php?option=com_eshop&view=product&id=6&Itemid=446
index.php?option=com_eshop&view=product&id=6&Itemid=446
index.php?option=com_eshop&view=product&id=13&Itemid=447
index.php?option=com_eshop&view=product&id=13&Itemid=447
http://www.tcpdf.org

